2007 Hong Kong-Macau Postgraduate Symposium on Chinese Medicine

Invitation from Academic Advisory Board and Organizing Committee

Dear students,

On behalf of the Organizing Committee of the 2007 Hong Kong-Macau Postgraduate symposium on
Chinese Medicine and its Academic Advisory Board, I cordially invite you to participate in the
symposium which will be held on 16 August at Hong Kong Conference and Exhibition Center. The
objectives of the symposium, which is made possible through generous donations from members of the
Modernization of Chinese Medicine International Association (MCMIA), are to showcase the strength
of research activities on Chinese medicine currently undertaken in Hong Kong, Macau and other places,
and to provide a valuable platform for postgraduates so that they can broaden their intellectual horizons
and build their networks through interaction with peers, international experts and professionals in
medical and pharmaceutical industry.

It has been the third year since the inauguration of the Hong Kong-Macau Postgraduate Symposium on
Chinese Medicine in 2005. During the past two years, it provided invaluable opportunities to pool
together postgraduate students from the participating universities including the University of Hong
Kong, the Chinese University of Hong Kong, Baptist University of Hong Kong, Hong Kong University
of Science and Technology, Hong Kong Polytechnic University, City University of Hong Kong, the
University of Macau and Macau University of Science and Technology. For this year, we are pleased to
extend the scope to postgraduate students of the Mainland China, Singapore and Taiwan. This will be a
golden opportunity for you to share research findings and experiences with professional peers and
international experts.

The symposium is a satellite conference for the International Conference & Exhibition of the
Modernization of Chinese Medicine & Health Products. Selected 10 postgraduate students will be given
oral presentations and the rest of the submission papers will be displayed as poster in this one day event.
To encourage more postgraduates to take part in this grand event, prize awards to the best three oral and
poster presentations will be given respectively. If you are currently involved in any areas of research
related to Chinese medicine, this symposium is just right for you.

I believe that you will benefit a lot from this symposium and your participant will definitely bring this
symposium to a new height. I look forward to meeting you in the symposium. For more information,
you can view website at http://www.hku.hk/pgscm, or you may contact the Organizing Committee by
pgsem(@hku.hk.

Yours sincerely,
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Yi-bin Feng, Ph:
Convener, Academic Advisory Board
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Assistant Professor
School of Chinese Medicine
The University of Hong Kong

E-mail: yfeng@hku.hk



